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Progress Reports
—  Progress reports go home today for all classes. Parent/teacher interviews are next week.

College Fair
—  Students who have signed up for the College Fair are asked to come to Gym AB today at 12:05pm. Students must go
to their 3" periods classes until then.

Freshman Frenzy
— Attention G9 Rebels, Freshman Frenzy is tomorrow, and we are holding a trivia session.
— Ifyou have a love for general knowledge, having fun, come down to the bottom of the ramp tomorrow at lunch.

Halloween Food Drive
— Monday we will be starting our Halloween food drive. Foods to bring fruit juices, canned meat, dry soups, cereals, and
any other non-perishable foods.
—  Classes that contribute the most will win a prize. Each donation milestone reached; teachers will show their support
by performing a variety of activities.

Cross Country
—  Yesterday the Rebels XC travelled to Dagmar to join 1700 other athletes.
— Novice girls team impressed, with hitting a personal best and just missing the top spot.
—  The highlight of the was race was the sprint for the top three by Alyssa Carnahan, coming in 3™ place and Hannah
Anderson coming in 6™. The rest of the team all finished strong in the top 20 in a field of 200.

Soul Food
— Soul food is meeting today at lunch in Room 146. We are working through a video series covering some of life’s most
common questions.

Eco Club
— Did you know that tropical forests make are home to about 50% of all living things on the planet.
— Learn more about the environment and sustainability by joining us today for Eco Club in the Green House room 176.

Girls Varsity Hockey
— Any girls interested in playing Girls Varsity Hockey this year, please come to a mandatory meeting this Friday, October

14* at lunch in room 102.
—  Ms. Delany and Ms. Longley look forward to meeting with the 2022/2023 Rebels Hockey Players!



Indigenous Student Advisory Committee
— Any students interested in being part of ISAC please meet in room 185 at lunch on Friday, Oct 14.

Athletic Counsel
—  Students from Athletic Council that have signed up to take the sports photos. Can meet with Mr. Davidchuk on

Monday, October 17 at 11:00am in room 152.

Skilled Trades
—  During the COVID shutdown the vast majority of our province’s Skilled Trade workforce remained working, earning,

amazing money and kept our society running. Skilled trade jobs offer excellent wages, job security, no student debt or
tuition and are satisfying and enjoyable careers. Are you interested in the Apprenticeship Pathway but want to know
more about it. Please sign-up in Guidance for “The Nuts-and-Bolts Apprenticeship”: a one-hour presentation that

takes place on Wednesday, October 26,



